


Future Projects

Plans are underway to develop and present a webcast that will educate leadership on the
charge of the ethics committee and how to improve communication between divisions and
COPE. A side benefit of this project is to create a model for other ALA committees to
efficiently and creatively on-board new leadership on its role within the ALA organization.
In addition to program planning, the committee is investigating the feasibility of creating an
Ethics toolkit to help libraries train staff and to archive COPE publications and programs for

continual use.

In closing, the Committee on Professional Ethics thanks the unit liaisons and the OIF staff for
their commitment, assistance, and hard work. In particular, we would like to thank Kristin

Pekoll for her continued hard work and commitment to efficient time management.

Respectfully Submitted,



